
	

	

 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact:  Donald T. Eichenauer, CEO 
  (585) 786-8940, Ext. 4401 
  deichenauer@wcchs.net 
 
 
WYOMING COUNTY COMMUNITY HOSPITAL RECEIVES RECOGNITION FROM NEW YORK 

STATE PARTNERSHIP FOR PATIENTS 
 
 

Warsaw, New York, December 12, 2014 - Wyoming County Community Hospital was 
recognized on December 5, 2014 for its accomplishments toward meeting the National 
Partnership for Patients’ goal of reducing hospital-acquired conditions and preventable 
readmissions.  The program is a joint program of the U.S. Department of Health & Human 
Services and the Healthcare Association of New York State.  The recognition noted that the 
organization shared its pride with WCCHS for “the tremendous progress it has made in three 
years” and further noted that WCCHS’s achievements “are a testament to your hospital’s 
extraordinary efforts and steadfast commitment to improve patient safety.” 
 
About Wyoming County Community Health System 
Wyoming County Community Hospital is a rural, acute-care facility located in Western New York. 
It is the sole inpatient provider for the county, which has a population of approximately 44,000.  In 
addition to an Acute Care Hospital, its services include an attached Nursing Home and Inpatient 
Behavioral Health Unit.  Wyoming County Hospital has approximately 3,000 inpatient admissions 
per year and 12,000 ED visits per year. 
 
Our mission is to provide outstanding healthcare services and to have a positive impact on the 
health of our rural community.  For more information, visit www.wcchs.net.  
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